

"Small steps to big dreams"

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome back after the Christmas break. We do hope you all had an enjoyable time with friends and family.

The children have wowed us with their oracy this week. Those who wanted to take part in our 'Look Who's Talking' oracy competition showed real confidence and courage and we are proud of them all. It was clear the children were speaking about topics that they really loved. Thank you so much for your support at home with this.

You will all have received a SchoolPing about clubs. They begin next week and run through until the week before Easter.

You will receive a letter soon from our pupil Online Ambassadors inviting you to a Cyber Safe presentation in school. It is on 8th February and will be run by PC Simon Williams, a Cyber Protect/Prevent Officer for Gloucestershire Constabulary. He will be covering information on Apps, Social Media, Influencers, Cyberbullying etc. This is such an important topic and will support all of us in our responsibility to protect our children from online harms.

Finally, a reminder that we are trialling a change to reporting this year. You will receive a written report just after the Easter break and parents evening will now be at the end of the summer term.

Kate

Mrs K Moss

Newsletter

19 01 24

Our School Vision

We aim to provide educational excellence inspired by the world around us. To grow curious, responsible and confident learners within a caring community, in partnership with our families, upholding our Christian values.

Our School Values

Joy

Community

Compassion

Courage

Respect

Responsibility

Clearwater Church of England
Primary Academy
Clearwater Drive

Quedgeley Gloucester

GL2 4GH

t: 01452 347690

e: admin@

clearwateracademy.co.uk

www.clearwateracademy.co.uk

